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In response to the proposed adoption of agency rules pursuant to the enactment of HB 1841, Chapter 170, Laws
of Washington State 2020; our joint organizations have no concerns or objections to the current proposed rules
that were released and published on 09/13/2022 by the UTC in the CR-102 filing.

We are very grateful that the UTC reviewed and considered our concerns regarding the previously proposed
rules and adopted revisions to address these issues.

Thank you very much for your careful consideration and all of your agency’s efforts in moving this rulemaking
forward considering all of the challenges we all faced involving the COVID-19 pandemic over the last two and
three quarter years.

We look forward to participating the upcoming UTC rulemaking adoption hearing on November 22", 2022.

Very Truly Yours,
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